
The Blue Mountain Lake Club 

Board of Directors – Special Meeting 

Friday  March 17, 2017 - 7 PM 

 

 

1) Call to order by Steve Melnick, 7:10 PM 

Attendance: Steve Melnick, Lynn Ball, Gary Smith, Rob Temple, Penny Welliver 

                        Vince Ricci attended via Cell Phone 

 

2) Purpose of the meeting: Periodically, throughout the Blizzard of 3/14/17 the majority of this board 

was in communication and decided that we should meet at the earliest time possible after the storm. 

We had a general discussion about this weather event. 

Unanimously (6-0) it was decided we would meet with our contractor ASAP to review current 

procedures for major snow events as well as ways in which improvements could be made.  

3) Adjournment: 8:10 PM 

 

 

 

 


